
Please contact us at: Energy.RINEVI@energy.ri.gov

Input will be collected via survey: 
      www.energy.ri.gov/RINEVI

Webinar sessions 
In-person Meeting 

How 

Gain public feedback on EV
Charging Infrastructure and collect
input to develop Phase 2 of the
NEVI Program

Why

When

The public, municipalities, small
business owners, EV infrastructure
manufacturers and suppliers

Who 

Phase 2 Survey

After Phase 1 is complete, the state can use
NEVI Program funds for EV charging
infrastructure on any public road or other
publicly accessible location. 

As part of the planning process, we want to
gather insights from the general public and
business entities. Your feedback on EV
charging stations and EV’s is crucial to shaping
the success of Phase 2 of the NEVI program. 

Phase 2 

Phase 1 of the NEVI program launched in
December 2023 with a focus on the installation
of electric vehicle DC Fast Chargers (Level 3)
charging stations located at the Ashaway Park
& Ride and Route 117 Park & Ride in Warwick.
Construction at the Ashaway Park & Ride
location began in February 2024. 

Phase 1

NEVI Phase 1 & 2

Signed by President Joe Biden in November 2021, the
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) establishes the National
Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Formula Program (“NEVI
Formula'') to provide funding to States to strategically
deploy electric vehicle (EV) charging infrastructure and to
establish an interconnected network to facilitate data
collection, access, and reliability. 

What is NEVI

The RI Office of Energy Resources (OER) is the lead agency administering the NEVI RI EV
Infrastructure Plan in partnership with the RI Department of Transportation (RIDOT) and the
RI Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM). 

RI National Electric Vehicle
Infrastructure Program (NEVI)

ENERGY.RI.GOV/RINEVI

Released March 4th to May 4th 
Results analyzed and released in
Summer 2024
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